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The Treaty Commission is the group of representatives from the British Government and the new Dominion of Canada (even though this area is not part of Canada yet).  The main agents representing British government were the Lieutenant Governor of this area, David Laird, and the commissioner of the North West Mounted Police, Lieutenant Colonel James Macleod.

The treaty commission came to the treaty talks to present their legal proposal to the Fists Nations for negotiations and acceptance.  The government laid out the exact terms to compensate the First Nations for giving up much of their land and living in peace with the settlers.  Like any land contract proposal, the government intent was to spend or give as little as possible in exchange for the areas of land they wished to purchase.  For example, the First Nations were negotiating the types of food to be included in their food rations from the government.

In the historical records of the event, the government representatives do not show much respect for the First Nations representatives.  David Laird promises the rations as discussed, but he talks about the First Nations as if they were dependents, like children.  He discourages the First Nations from making too many demands on the government. 

Part of the treaty negotiations also includes the North West Mounted Presence in the treaty area.  The First Nations thought that the NWMP were being stations throughout the area to protect them, as part of their compensation package from the government.  However, the government was actually sending out NWMP officers to protect the interests of the British Government and new settlers from the Americans to the south.

